
92 pts

Bela
Ribera del Duero, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Dark cherries, blackberries, 
blueberries, dark spices and 
violets. Full and structured, 
with nicely chewy tannins 
that show it’s from Ribera 

del Duero, but the balance is 
in check. Fresh and fruit-
conscious. Drink or hold.

Ribera del Duero

92 pts

Bela
Ribera del Duero, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Dark cherries, blackberries, 
blueberries, dark spices and 
violets. Full and structured, 
with nicely chewy tannins 
that show it’s from Ribera 

del Duero, but the balance is 
in check. Fresh and fruit-
conscious. Drink or hold.

Ribera del Duero

92 pts

Bela
Ribera del Duero, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Dark cherries, blackberries, 
blueberries, dark spices and 
violets. Full and structured, 
with nicely chewy tannins 
that show it’s from Ribera 

del Duero, but the balance is 
in check. Fresh and fruit-
conscious. Drink or hold.

Ribera del Duero

92 pts

Bela
Ribera del Duero, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Dark cherries, blackberries, 
blueberries, dark spices and 
violets. Full and structured, 
with nicely chewy tannins 
that show it’s from Ribera 

del Duero, but the balance is 
in check. Fresh and fruit-
conscious. Drink or hold.

Ribera del Duero

92 pts

Bela
Ribera del Duero, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Dark cherries, blackberries, 
blueberries, dark spices and 
violets. Full and structured, 
with nicely chewy tannins 
that show it’s from Ribera 

del Duero, but the balance is 
in check. Fresh and fruit-
conscious. Drink or hold.

Ribera del Duero

92 pts

Bela
Ribera del Duero, Spain

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

Dark cherries, blackberries, 
blueberries, dark spices and 
violets. Full and structured, 
with nicely chewy tannins 
that show it’s from Ribera 

del Duero, but the balance is 
in check. Fresh and fruit-
conscious. Drink or hold.

Ribera del Duero


